
TRI-CITY HEALTHCARE DISTRICT​
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)​
REMOVAL SERVICES FOR UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANKS (USTs) 

Amendment No. 2 to Request for Proposal 

This amendment serves to notify all potential proposers of the change to the original Request for 
Proposal (RFP) issued on 6/5/2025. The purpose of this amendment is to revise the bid due date. 

Original Bid Due Date: 9/4/2025 

Revised Bid Due Date: 9/11/2025 

All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged. 

For further information or clarification, contact: 
 
Benny Oporto 
Director, Facilities  
Tri-City Medical  
760-497-7393 
boporto@tcmc.com 


